
 

• April 6 Library Director Dana Vinke and Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, attended a 
presentation by AtoZ Databases, a business database for public libraries 

• April 7 Library Director Dana Vinke and Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, attended a 
presentation on Baker & Taylor BTCat service 

• April 8 Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, attended a Gale Analytics mapping webinar 

• April 18 The Library hosted “Run, Hide, Fight” staff training with the Redondo Beach Police 
Department (RBPD) at Main Library 

• April 14 Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, met with Scott Hackstadt of Bibliotheca to 
discuss Open+ SIP2 setup 

• April 17 Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, met the SCLC Technical Services Interest 
Group 

• April 18 Library Director Dana Vinke, Library Commissioners Penny Wirsing and Nona Janssen 
Walls, and Friends of the Redondo Beach Library president Mary Simun, attended the City 
Council meeting and received the National Library Week proclamation on behalf of the Redondo 
Beach Library 

• April 25 Library Director Dana Vinke attended the City Council’s Strategic Plan meeting  

• April 25 The Library hosted “Run, Hide, Fight” staff training with the Redondo Beach Police 
Department (RBPD) at North Branch Library 

• April 25 – April 27 Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, attended the SirsiDynix annual 
COSUGI conference virtually 

• April 26 Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, attended the Archiving/Memory lab ALA 
webinar 

• April 27 Library Director Dana Vinke and Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, attended 
a presentation by vLex legal research, a law database 

 
 
Updates on 
Open+ 
Volunteer Program 
Staffing – PT Librarian/PT Library Clerk 
Safety Training – Run Hide Fight  
Juneteenth Pride Month recognition 
National Library Week Proclamation  
Redondo Beach Unified School District - High School Library 
 
 
 


